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Rosenberg Corey

From: Kent Bowers <kent.bowers@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:14 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Landlord opposed to HB 2004-A

I’m a landlord in Malheur County, and I urge you to, please, oppose HB 2004-A. 
Please support us in being able to provide urgently needed housing in Oregon. 
These new restrictions are ridiculous and will create more of a housing shortage as landlords get 
out of the business because we simply cannot afford to continue. 

Kent Bowers, Landlord and tax payer 
Ontario, Malheur Co., Oregon 
 


